
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crypt   
Crypt Chapel 

STV   
St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish Church 

SS - 
55 Seel St, 
Missionaries of 
Charity 

RLUH - 
Royal Liverpool  
University Hospital   

CLERGY:  

PRIESTS: 
Canon Anthony 
O’Brien Dean 

Mgr Peter Cookson  

Fr Dominic Risley 

Fr Stephen Lee 

DEACONS: 
Rev Noel Abbott  
Rev Paul Mannings 

  

  

The banners in the entrance area of the 
Cathedral which have been placed there to help 
with our preparation for the Eucharistic Congress 
itemise a number of phrases and titles which 
express the importance of the Holy Eucharist for 
our lives and the life of the church. As we 
celebrate the Feast of the Body and Blood of 
Christ this weekend we give thanks for the many 
ways in which our lives have been blessed and 
strengthened by this spiritual food.  

We welcome the choir from St Mary’s church in 
Hexham who will be singing at the Solemn Mass 
and Evening Prayer this Sunday – we also 
welcome their parish priest Fr Christopher 
Warren who will accompany the choir and 
concelebrate at 11am Mass. 

This week we have an extra Mass at 11.00am in 
the Cathedral on Monday for the funeral of Gracy 
Mendonca, who was a daily communicant and 
long standing member of the Cathedral parish.  

Archbishop Malcolm will celebrate the Good 
Shepherd Mass involving schools from across 
the Diocese on Wednesday at 1pm. Many of the 
schools organise fund-raising activities in support 
of Nugent and the children are able to meet the 
Chief Executive of the charity and be thanked 
personally for their gifts and have an opportunity 
for a photograph with the Archbishop prior to the 
start of Mass. My job is to chivvy everyone along 
so that the Mass starts on time, which I never 
manage to quite pull off.  

On Friday, the Feast of the Sacred Heart, there 
will be a special evening celebratory Mass for all 
our diocesan priests celebrating jubilee years of 
ordination this year. The anniversaries this year 
range from platinum through to ruby (70- 40 
years). 

Unusually there is no priest in the diocese 
celebrating a silver jubilee anniversary this year 
– which gives an insight into the age profile of 
the diocesan clergy. Monsignor Stephen Alker 
who resides in the Cathedral parish is one of 
the jubilarians who will be celebrating his 40th 
anniversary this summer. 

I have been asked by a number of people why 
the alcove with the statue of St Martin de 
Porres is rather bare with no reference 
identifying the saint and his connection with our 
Diocese. At present the area is unfinished as 
we want to dedicate that area of the Cathedral 
to two South American saints – to Archbishop 
Oscar Romero as well as St Martin. At present 
a new plinth is being made for the bust of Oscar 
Romero and we now know that he will be 
canonised (declared a saint) in October this 
year. We will then be able to place signs 
identifying the two saints and giving some 
limited information on their lives and influence. 
Rest assured that St Martin will not be 
overlooked as I have a special devotion to him, 
having been ordained a priest on his feast day. 

We have been informed that there are some 
more tickets available for the main plenary day 
of the Eucharistic Congress on Saturday 8th 
September at Liverpool arena. The keynote 
speaker is Bishop Robert Baron, from the 
United States of America, who is an 
internationally renowned speaker. There will be 
celebratory events, a time for Eucharistic 
Adoration and a chance to meet people from 
dioceses across England and Wales and also 
hear from Cardinal Vincent Nichols. Within the 
next few days these tickets should be available 
on www.jumpdpd.com/adoremus2018 available 
for individuals or small groups wanting to book.  

Canon Anthony O’Brien Dean 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

3 June 2018  The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  

Mass Intentions Received 

Corpus Christi 
 

  

 

 

WEEK COMMENCING:  3 June 2018 
Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy Souls,  William White 
(Get Well), Christopher McKeown (RIP), Gayle 
Linford (RIP), William White (Get Well), White 
Family (Intentions), Tracy McCormick (Intention), 
Kathleen O’Hara (RIP), Lilian and Joseph Rabbitt 
(Intention), Daphne Walker (RIP), Linda Doyle 
(RIP), Dorothy Franckel (RIP), Connie Daily (RIP), 
Patricia Newton (RIP), John William Taylor 
(Birthday Remembrance), Marie Dickinson (RIP), 
Marie Morley (RIP), Jonathan Heyes (Speedy 
Recovery), Peter Dolan (Get Well), Christopher 

Cleary (RIP),Ann Guyler (Birthday), Dyonese 
Stevens (RIP), Debbie Jefferson (Intention), John 
Neary and daughter Joan, Brian Dawson (RIP), 
Hamilton Family (In Remembrance), Mary Patricia 
Thompson (Nee McEvlane) (RIP), Kathleen O’Hara 
(RIP), John King (RIP), Bob Dunphy (RIP), Nora 
Lloyd (Get Well). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 3 June    

The Most Holy Body and Blood 

of Christ 
8.30am  Mass    

10.00am  Family Mass   Crypt  

11.00am  Solemn Choral Mass 

1.00pm  Polish Mass   Crypt 

3.00pm Choral Evening Prayer 

4.00pm  Mass   RLUH 

7.00pm  Mass   Crypt 
 

Monday 4 June 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

12.15pm  Mass   Crypt 

5.15pm Sung Mass 
 

 

Tuesday 5 June 

St Boniface 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

12.15pm  Mass   Crypt 

5.15pm Sung Mass  
 

 

Wednesday 6 June 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

9.00am  Mass (Sr Paul Mary McNulty)

   STV 

12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 

5.15pm Mass  

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer 
   
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 7 June  
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

9.00am  Mass  SS 

12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 

5.15pm  Mass 

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer 
 

 

Friday 8 June 

Sacred Heart of Jesus 
8.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  

9.00am  Mass (Margaret O’Gorman) STV 

12.15pm  Mass   Crypt  

5.15pm  Mass  

5.45pm Choral Evening Prayer 
  

Saturday 9 June  

Immaculate Heart of Mary 
8.45am Morning Prayer 

9.00am  Mass 

6.00pm  Vigil Mass (Marty Crane) STV 

6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Crypt 
 

 
 
 
 

RECONCILIATION (Confession)  

Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass  
 

 

Saturday:11.00am – 12noon &  
3.30pm - 4.30pm 

  

Tel:  0151 709 9222           

Email: enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk @LiverpoolMet www.facebook.com/Liverpoolmetrocathedral 

 

 

http://www.jumpdpd.com/adoremus2018
mailto:enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

ST VINCENT’S 

LOTTERY NUMBERS 
The lottery numbers for week 
commencing 26 May were 5, 6, 7, 
11, 12 and 14.  The prize was  
£2,400 and there were no 
winners so this week the amount 
rolls over to £2,450. Please speak 
to a member of staff in Cathedral 
House if you would like to join up. 
 

CATHEDRAL 

WALKING GROUP 
The next date for the Cathedral 
Walking Group will be on Sunday 
22 July where once again we will 
meet at 12.30pm at the Cathedral 
Car Park.  Further details from 
c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk 
New walkers are always 
welcome. 
 

CATHEDRAL BOOK CLUB 
The next meeting of the 
Cathedral Book Club will be on 
Thursday 14 June at 7.00pm in 
the Gibberd Room and the book 
we will discuss is Slow Horses by 
Mick Herron  All are welcome to 
come along.  Any queries just get 
in touch with Claire  at 
c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk 
 
 

REQUIEM MASS 
For the repose of the soul of 
Gracy Mendonca will take place 
in the Cathedral on Monday 4 
June at 11.00am.  May she rest in 
peace. 
 

PRAYERS PLEASE 
Please also pray for the repose of 
the soul of Miss Bessie Lunt who 
died recently.  Miss Lunt was a 
long standing member of the Art 
Department for many years.  She 
was 102 years.  May she rest in 
peace. 

PUGIN SOCIETY 
July 31 – August 3 2018 

The Gothic Revival 

in Liverpool and the Wirral 
This year’s Pugin Society study 
tour, led by Dr Gerard Hyland, an 
authority  on Edward Pugin,  will 
look at the architect’s churches in 
Birkenhead and Liverpool.  The 
visit will include dinners at the 
Philharmonic Dining Rooms and 
the Anglican Cathedral, a trip to 
Port Sunlight, Lord Lever’s model 
village, to see the 19th century 
collection at the Lady Lever 
Art Gallery, and a visit to the 
Catholic Metropolitan Cathedral.  
Cost £345 sharing, 
£425 single.  Non residential rate 
on request.  Further Details from 
Professor Julia Twigg, 
j.m.twigg@kent.ac.uk 01227 
766879 or the Pugin Society 
Websitewww.puginsociety.co.uk/
upcoming-events 
 

ADOREMMUS NATIONAL 

EUCHARISTIC PILGRIMAGE 

AND CONGRESS 
Eucharist is…Personal 

Vocation  
Our sending out from Mass 
reminds us that we were 
changed too by our Baptism in 
which we received a call from 
God that is both universal and 
personal. That is our call to 
holiness and we are nourished in 
the Eucharist so that we can 
respond to that universal 
vocation by living in the way our 
personal vocation demands of 
us. With Blessed John Henry 
Newman, we can pray at Mass 
that many people will be open to 
the call of God in their lives.  
 
 
 

MICAH LIVERPOOL 

COMMUNITY MARKET 
Is an opportunity for Liverpool 
residents to purchase groceries at 
a heavily reduced price.  The 
Market is open to everyone on 
Mondays from 23 April from 
11.00am – 2.00pm at St Michael 
in the City, Upper Pitt Street, 
Liverpool,L1 5BD. 
 

CAN YOU HELP? 
Great News! The Royal Voluntary 
Service has a brand new service 
in Liverpool. They are looking for 
volunteers to provide short term 
support to an older person 
returning home from a hospital 
stay to enable them to return 
home with confidence when no 
other support is available. For 
more information please go to 
www.royalvoluntaryservice.org.uk/volu
nteer  
 

CREAM TEAS 
We are delighted to announce 
that we will be serving delicious 
cream teas from 12noon – 
2.00pm in the Gibberd Room 
today, Sunday 3 June.  Freshly 
baked scones served with jam 
and cream and unlimited tea and 
coffee can be yours for £3.50.  All 
money raised will go to the 
Cathedral.  Please support this 
initiative. 

READERS 
Would you be interested in taking 
up the important Ministry of 
reading at the Cathedral?  We are 
particularly looking for people 
who are able to read at the 
10.00am Mass in the Crypt on 
Sundays.  If you can spare some 
time for this please contact Claire 
in Cathedral House and she will 
be able to give you some more 
details.  You don’t need to have 
read before – and there is no 
need to be nervous –  
 

we will make sure you have all the 
relevant knowledge before you start. 
c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk 
 

THE UNEXPECTED GIFT 
Spiritual Journey of a Deaf Person – a 
talk by Denise Armstrong-Hart will take 
place on Sunday 24 June from 3.30pm – 
5.30pm at the Carmelite Convent, 
Maryton Grange including Adoration and 
Evening Prayer with hospitality following.  
A personal reflection on experiencing the 
Eucharist as a deaf person in preparation 
for the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage 
and Congress 2018.  All welcome. 
 

VISITING CHOIR 
We warmly welcome the choir of St Mary's 
church,  Hexham, to sign at the Solemn 
Mass and Evening Prayer this morning. The 
small market town of Hexham in 
Northumberland has been a centre of 
Christianity in the North since St Wilfred 
founded his monastery there in 674, and the 
surrounding countryside was a major centre 
of Catholic activity and recusancy  
throughout the 17th and 18th centuries,  
which is why - despite its relative 
unimportance today - it features in the name 
of the diocese. The church of St Mary dates 
from immediately after the passing of the 
1829 Catholic Relief Act, and today it acts as 
the focus for a partnership of parishes 
serving large tracts of rural Northumberland.  
The church has a vibrant music ministry 
which includes the choir singing today.  The 
choir sing occasionally in Newcastle 
Cathedral and Hexham Abbey; and are very 
grateful for the opportunity to sing in our 
Cathedral this morning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Last week’s collection: £1,170.00 

PIAZZA CAFÉ 
0151 707 3536 
 

Fine Food, Speciality Coffees, 
Continental Beers and Wines 
 

Monday – Saturday 
9.00am – 5.00pm 
Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 

Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 

 

GIFT SHOP 
Inspirational Gifts and 
Souvenirs to choose from. 
 
Monday – Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
 

0151 707 3525 
giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

Giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

GOLDEN BOOK OFFICE 
0151 707 2107 
t.lundbeck@metcathedral.org.uk 
 

The 5.15pm Mass on the first 
Friday of every month will be 
offered for all those who are 
recorded in the Golden Book. 
 

Monday – Friday 
10.00am – 3.30pm 

 

Open Monday-Saturday: First Admission: 10.00am Last Admission 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £3 Adults, £8 Family (2 adults + 2 children) £2 School Parties (per person) 
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